

## Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor Ronald S. Cortez



\*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.

Dear DFA employees,

As you may have seen from Chief Human Resources Officer Ramona Agrela's announcement, UCI's Staff Appreciation Week 2021 takes place this week (Oct. 11 – Oct. 15). There are several events scheduled for the week and I hope you have a chance to participate in the events. Please visit the <u>staff appreciation website</u> for additional details.

One of my favorite events, the <u>2021 Staff Service Awards</u>, is scheduled for Thursday, October 14 and launches at 10:00 a.m. We have <u>96 DFA employees</u> who are celebrating service milestones ranging from 3 – 40 years, totaling a staggering 1,094 years! Each of you contribute to the success of UCI as well as DFA's mission of advancing UCI's brilliant future.

Thank you for all that you do for DFA and UCI.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA (Pronouns: he/him/his)

Chief Financial Officer

Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

## UCI Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025